IN HONOR OF . ..

Buddy Sandifer

Since AJA’s doors opened in 1971, Buddy Sandifer has been an active
participant in all phases of school activities. He has been a board member since
1984 and has served two terms as Chairman of the Board. In the early 1980’s,
Buddy served as President of the PTO of which he has always been active. For
the past seven years, he has been the “Voice of the Confederates” at all the
home games. He has always been a Super Booster and an avid supporter of all
of our sports programs. He has also served as President of the Booster Club and
was instrumental in the construction of our new canteen, “Clyde’s Grill.” Buddy
can often be found at school working on lights or just “fixing” things. No
matter what the need, Buddy has never refused his assistance in a leadership
role in any other capacity.

On behalf of the Board of Directors and the Andrew Jackson Academy
family, we thank you for your support, time, and dedication to AJA efforts! You
will always be a part of ANDREW JACKSON ACADEMY and we request
your continuing support.



